
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
TO UPDATE THE CITY OF FREEPORT’S COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

TO INCLUDE A PROVISION TO ADDRESS LEAD HAZARDS IN RESIDENTIAL PROPERTIES 

 
The City of Freeport Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 5:00 PM in the City Hall Building, 
314 W. Stephenson Street, Freeport, Illinois, on Tuesday, March 21, 2017. 
 
The Community Development Department has drafted an update to the Comprehensive Plan and 
referred such update to the Freeport Planning Commission of the City of Freeport, Illinois, requesting: 
 

An addition of a provision to address lead hazards in residential properties. 
 

A Public Hearing will be held by the Community Development Department and all interested persons 
may be present for the hearing and heard thereon. 
 
By order of the Planning Commission of the City of Freeport, Stephenson County, Illinois. 

 


